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Comments: Sirs:

 

I am opposed to any industrial operation that will threaten the integrity of a wilderness area, and this Stibnite Gold

Project most certainly will have significant harmful impacts on the Frank Church Wilderness. Most prominent will

be noise pollution, river pollution, and general disturbance of the headwaters area of the Wilderness.

 

But what really disturbs me about this project is that it is a gold mining project. This is nothing more than a

speculative mining venture for a very non critical/essential metal and the only gain will be the profit for Perpetua

Mining. Society gains nothing. The cost/benefit analysis should conclude that the Wilderness will pay a high price

and society will benefit zero.


